
 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT for Meeting on 29 September 2024 

 

Hi everyone, 
 
September seems to have flown by with preparations for the QLDA Ball in full swing.   As a result, there 
is little to report on this month. 
 
2024-2025 MEMBERSHIP 
We are continuing to have people join our association and currently have 248 members for the year.  
Thank you for supporting QLDA. 
 
ONEMUSIC BLANKET LICENCE INFORMATION 
The OneMusic Blanket Licence Invoices and Licence Documentation have been emailed to our QLDA 
Instructors who have opted to join us in our Blanket Licence this year.  We have a record 70 Instructors 
on board with QLDA this year.  The documentation has been sent to OneMusic and we are waiting on 
their quarterly Invoice. 
 
QLDA BALL – Saturday 12 October     

- The Google Registration Form is working well.   We have had quite a few compliments on how 
easy it was to register.    

- Platter orders are a bit slow but hopefully they will pick up by the due date:  30 September. 
- The Dance Brackets and Split Floors have been completed.  I have been working with Instructors 

to get these organised. 
- All those people who are organising Table Bookings have been contacted re the people at their 

table.  It is a bit of a slow process. 
 

Take care everyone and stay safe. 
 
Jo 
 
Jo Rosenblatt 
QLDA President               
29 September 2024 

Queensland Line Dance Association Inc. 

 


